
 
 

    CPHS Daily Announcements​ ​ 6/2/2025 
 

 

Attention Next year's seniors:  Would you like a reserved parking spot for next year?  For $20 you can 
paint and reserve your own spot.  Please see Ms. Davis to pay and collect the necessary paperwork.  
The summer painting dates will be Tuesday 8/26 through Thursday 8/28.  If you are unable to have the 
$20 by next week, you can Venmo Ms. Davis during the summer. You will still need to purchase a 
parking pass from the office as well.   

Attention all Sophomore and Junior girls: If you are looking for a part-time job opportunity for summer 
and beyond, see Mrs. McCambridge or Ms. Davis. 

Returning students will keep their chromebook for next year.  If you are not planning to return to 
CPHS, please return your chromebook to either the front office or guidance office before you leave 
for summer. 

All students -Your counselor may be reaching out to you with questions or updates about next year’s 
schedules. Make sure to check your email DAILY so you don’t miss anything important! 

Attention All Students who have a locker in the PE locker rooms and Athletic locker rooms. All lockers 
need to be cleared out due to a deep cleaning taking place on June 5th. Lockers for summer use 
can start Monday, June 9. Thank you! 

If you are interested in being on the executive board for the Diversity Club next year and could not 
make the Flex meeting, see Mrs. Sharp for an application.  

Don’t forget to purchase your 2025 yearbook! Books are available to purchase online at Jostens.com 
until the end of the school year. If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Vanderwood.  

The following baseball players need to see Mrs. Emmorey TODAY:  Logan N., Bryce H., Jonze G., Aden 
C., and Cole P. 

Happy  Birthday: Skylar F., Wayne W. 

 It’s a great day to be a Panther!  


